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Tiny Tots is 
Celebrating 
50 Years of 
Operation! 
(1973-2023) 

 
Plan to join us on Tuesday, 
August 8th, 2023 from 4-
6:30 p.m. at Tiny Tots. 
Family fun, food, & 
entertainment! Save the date 
and stay tuned for more 
details! 

 

 
 

  

 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday season! 
We wish you all the best in the New Year.  

 

Tax season is upon us. If you would like your 2022 
tuition statement, please let the office know. We will 
begin working on the requests the first week of 
January. Once you request this information, please 
be aware that it could take approximately one week 
to complete it.  

 
Reminder to allow yourself extra time for driving 
on the roads when picking up your child. If you 
think you may be late consider having someone else 
pick them up.   

 

Kindergarten registration for all schools in 
District 197 opens on December 22nd. Click here 
or go to www.isd197.org/district/enrollment for 
enrollment information and links on their website.   

 

Check out this month’s Parent Education topic on 
a few calm down techniques that work really well 
here at Tiny Tots that you can try at home.   
(Can be found on Parent’s Page of website or on our 
front board in the lobby) 
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